A CONTRACTOR	BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI – 110034			
CLASS V	SUBJECT-	ENGLISH <u>T</u>	<u>ERM 1 (2020 - 2021)</u>	
	TOPIC – <u>Reading Comprehension and Creative Writing</u>			
Name	CI	LASS / SEC	Date – <u>13.04.2020</u>	
	<u>READING</u>	COMPREHENSI	<mark>ON</mark>	
To be done in the worksheet or just write the answers in your notebook(if print out is				
not possible)				

Ques1. Read the passage given below and answer the following questions:-

Mini, Jojo and Bela had just shifted to their new house. It was on the outskirts of the city. Beyond it there was a forest. There was a lot of excitement the day they shifted. The truck came and went. There were lots of workers helping their parents to unload all their furniture, boxes and cartons. Mother ordered some tea and snacks for everyone. After that, the workers left. Then the three children began to explore the house. Mother had given a small room to Jojo and a slightly bigger one to be shared by Mini and Bela. Their father called out to them to come and help with the unpacking. Willingly they went downstairs to help. Furniture was pushed into place first. Then the boxes and cartons were carried into the rooms where they had to be opened and unpacked. Clothes were folded and arranged in cupboards. Mother got busy organizing things in the kitchen, after father had set up the cooking plate for her. Then, while father arranged his study room, the children tidied their own rooms, and put away the cartons. Father would take the cartons out later to be given away. By evening everyone was tired. But they were happy that their home was looking comfortable now. As Mother laid dinner and called all of them to eat, the children decided that tomorrow they would begin to explore the forest next to their house. That would be really exciting! None of their friends had seen a forest!

a) Where was the new house to which the family had shifted?

b) Why was there a lot of excitement that day?

c) What did the workers help to unload?

d) State any three things that were done to settle into the new house.			
e) Why did the children find their house special?			
f) Find the opposites of the following words from the passage and write them in the space provided:			
i) load –			
ii) disarrange –			
iii) end –			
iv) gloomy –			
v) boring -			
g) Make sentences with the following words-			
i) tidy			
ii) explore			
<u>CREATIVE WRITING</u> <u>Write a paragraph(80-100 words) on the topic 'Role of Health and Hygiene in our</u> lives' using the hints given below:			
Hints:			
 Health and hygiene refer to the beneficial practices which induce good immunity and prevent diseases 			
 Regular and nutritious meals 			
 Cleanliness ensures good health 			
 Awareness about health and hygiene of the people improves sanitation of environment 			

- Importance of personal health and hygiene
- Cough etiquette and clean washrooms, ensure respiratory hygiene
- Good hygiene and healthy life ensure the growth and development of the nation and bring a sense of wellness

